
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

THE DIOCESE OF SHREWSBURY 
                                                                                                                 (Reg. Charity No. 234025) 

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER 

 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
 

19th November 2017 – The Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 18th 6.30 pm  Harry Pike 

Sunday 19th 9.00 am  James Malcolm 

Sunday 19th 10.30 am  The Parishioners 

Monday 20th 9.30 am  Emmy Blaschka 

Tuesday 21st 9.30 am  Stephen Flattery  

Wednesday 22nd 9.30 am Judith Hanson 

Thursday 23rd 6.30 am Kate Armstrong 

Friday 24th 9.30 am  Eucharistic Service 

Saturday 25th 6.30 pm Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 26th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 26th 10.30 am  Canon Kevin O’Connor 
 

Please note earlier than usual mass at 6.30 am on Thursday 23rd November  

CAFOD Fun Run 2017 in aid of the Syria Appeal 

The Bollington Fun Run in aid of CAFOD’s Syria appeal will take place on Wednesday 

27th December 2017 (registration from 9.30 a.m.). Register your place at: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bollington-fun-run-2017-tickets-37447420242?ref=estw 

 

There is no entry fee for registration but we hope you might give a donation and/or get 

your family and friends to sponsor you. Suggestions for this optional donation: 

• £7.50 per adult (£12.50 for a family)  

• £3.50 for under 16s 

 

If you prefer you can of course register on the day from 9.30 a.m. and bring along your 

donation/sponsorship then. Since 2011, wonderful runners and walkers - of all ages and 

abilities - have had fun and through donations and sponsorship raised over £28,000 for 

CAFOD.   To make your donation through Just Giving follow: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bollington2017   

This year we are hoping to make this our best event ever so please tell all your friends and 

contacts and feel free to forward this e-mail to all your contacts. 

Don’t forget to visit the website at:  www.tinyurl.com/BollyFunRun 

 

Could you help on the day? 

Some of you will have helped last year so this is a plea for help again this year.   If you feel that 

you could be available to marshal and ensure the safety of the participants please reply to the 

Fun Run Director Tim Marsh on his e-mail t-d.marsh@tiscali.co.uk and if you would like to help in 

any other capacity please reply to me chris.pimblott@ntlbusiness.com 

 

 

 

 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive 

the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, 

soups, beans, tuna, fruit, veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is 

closed after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of 

using the car park. 

Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 

there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bollington-fun-run-2017-tickets-37447420242?ref=estw
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bollington2017
http://www.tinyurl.com/BollyFunRun
mailto:t-d.marsh@tiscali.co.uk
mailto:chris.pimblott@ntlbusiness.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

NSPCC Advent Concert at St. Teresa’s, Wednesday 22nd November 2017 

 

An Advent Concert will be held in the Church on Wednesday 22nd November in aid of the 

Wilmslow NSPCC. There will be performances by POWNALL HALL CHILDREN’S CHAMBER CHOIR, 

BOLLIN BRASS BAND and a solo performance by MATTHEW THISTLETON. 

 

The doors open at 6.30 pm with the concert beginning at 7.00 pm. Included in the ticket price of 

£5 will be mince pies, stollen cake, alcoholic and non-alcoholic mulled wine and orange juice. This 

will be served in the hall after the concert. There will be a raffle of a luxury Christmas Hamper, a 

gift table, Christmas decorations and a gift-wrapping service. 

 

Please take a leaflet from the back of the Church for all the details. 

TICKETS ON SALE AGAIN THIS WEEKEND! 
Further enquires or tickets please contact Maggie Turnbull on 01625 586272. 

 

My sincere thanks for the support Father and you have always shown me in the past for what is a 

charity very close to my heart love and God Bless Maggie. 

 

 

 

Our Mission Together 

As Father Anthony has made you aware recently, the Bishop has identified three major areas of 

need with in the diocese, namely the need to fund vocations, the need to fund and develop social 

work in the diocese and the need to make financial and social provision for retired priests. Our 

parish has now been set a target of £140,000 to raise over the next five years under ’Our Mission 

Together’. More information will follow in January. 

 

200 Club – November Winners 

Congratulations to the winners of the 200 Club November draw: 

£50 Mr Patrick Murphy; £20 Mr Clem Ellison; £10 Mrs Isabella Hulme 

 

St. Teresa’s Christmas Party 2017 – Update – Invitations now ready for collection 

This year’s party for senior citizens will be held on Friday 8th December 2017 in the Church Hall. 

Invitations to guests who have attended in previous years are now ready for collection in the porch 

at the back of church. Please note that if you do not respond using the reply slip, it will be 

assumed you are not able to attend. If you are new to the parish and would like to attend, or know 

of anyone who may, please contact Michael Marsden (07966-989-841). 
 

Help welcomed! 

Anyone who would like to help on the day, be it helping to set up before or serving on the day, is 

very welcome – no offer of help is ever refused! Please contact Michael Marsden. 

 

 

Father Anthony Upcoming Holiday 

Father Anthony will leave for his annual break next week, departing on the morning of Thursday 

23rd November – hence please note the much earlier mass time of 6.30 am that day. He will not 

return until the evening of Friday 8th December. Our parish friend Father Peter Edmonds SJ will 

again kindly say the weekend masses for us in Father Anthony’s absence, but please note there 

will be no morning mass next Saturday (25th November). There will be eucharistic services during 

the following week – further details will be in next week’s newsletter. Please note that access to 

the church may be limited over this two week period.  

 

Should there be any emergency during Father’s absence, please contact Deacon Michael via the 

parish phone number (see front page). We wish Father Anthony a peaceful and restful break. 

 

CLERGY EDUCATION & TRAINING FUND - SPECIAL COLLECTION This Weekend 

Today the annual Collection for the Clergy Education & Training Fund is being held.  Special 

Envelopes are available for you to use.  If you use weekly Offertory Envelopes, please can I ask that 

you write in your envelope number.  If you do not have this, or you give to your Parish by means 

of a Standing Order, write in your name and full address (including postcode).  It will then be 

possible to claim Gift Aid on your donation if you have joined the Gift Aid scheme. A Leaflet about 

the Fund is also available which explains how to make a regular donation to the Fund by Standing 

Order, or how you can make your donation by Cheque.  It also explains how to take advantage of 

Gift Aid for your donations to the Fund.  If you prefer, you can donate Online via PayPal to the Fund 

at www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/clergy-education-and-training-fund, where you can also take 

advantage of Gift Aid.  On the training and formation of Priests, the future of our Diocese so much 

depends, and I would ask that you give your support in whatever way is possible. 
 

With every good wish, Yours sincerely in Christ, + Mark, Bishop of Shrewsbury 

 

Advent Weekend on Matrimony (8 - 10 December) in Pantasaph 

Preached by Fr. Armond de Mallaray FSSP on the theme “The Glorious Sacrament of Matrimony”. 

 

Regardless of your marital status, come to learn about this beautiful sacrament, so misunderstood 

in modern society. Even though you may have been married for decades, or may not wish to get 

married, this retreat could help you deepen your appreciation of matrimony, and give support 

through your advice and prayer to families, couples in difficulty or simply engaged.  

 

Cost: £95 per person, single room, full board.  Further details from Fr. Cogliolo or Robin/Wanda 

Haig 01625 409562. Sadly, this will be the LAST retreat EVER at Pantasaph Friary because the 

Retreat House is closing down permanently on 15 December (the Franciscan community will 

however be staying). This is our last opportunity to spend time in this beautiful and holy place. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/clergy-education-and-training-fund

